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As a 4th generation farm family in the Willamette Valley currently farming approximately 1000 acres, I plead with
you to reconsider this bill banning chlorpyrifos.  We, as farmers, need more tools to continue our livelihood and if
you continue to take away our resources without any alternatives, the  financial results of not being able to provide
the products that the consumers want and need will impact us all.  Please reconsider this ban until after better
alternatives are found.  Thank you for your consideration of how this will affect our industry which in turn will
trickle down and affect all of Oregon. Thank you, Sherri Parker, J&S Grass Seed Farm Inc
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